
NOTICE TO BOATERS 

  

On August 6, 2019, Governor Cuomo signed Brianna's Law, a 
comprehensive boater education law requiring all power boaters (including 
those operating sailing vessels with auxiliary power) to complete a boater 
safety course. All powerboat operators, regardless of age, will need a 
boating safety certificate beginning in January 2025. 
  

Locally, the Cutchogue New Suffolk Library has worked with the USCG Aux 
to offer the Boater Safety course to our residents.  You may contact the 
library at 631-734-6360 to obtain information on future course offerings. 
 


